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SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

 
Ottawa Police Services Board 
110 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa, ON K1P 1J1 

 
July 8, 2015 

 
Dear Mr. El-Chantiry, 

  
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of and sincerely thank you for the contribution of $5,000 
we received from the Ottawa Police Services Board to assist with the program for the CAPG 
26th Annual Conference and promote the 2016 Conference at the 2016 Kick-off Breakfast. 
Your contribution allows us to fulfill our goal of offering a program to our delegates that is 
educational, affordable, provides rich dialogue and offers vital networking opportunities. With 
costs increasing each year, financial support from members like you lets us continue to deliver 
the best police governance conference Canada has to offer.   
 
One of the overarching messages your support delivers is that your organization is a 
champion of excellence for civilian oversight of municipal police in Canada and that you 
believe in the values of integrity, transparency and accountability and we are proud to display 
this acknowledgement at the conference. 
 
On behalf of the CAPG board of directors and all of our members, I extend our warmest 
gratitude for your support and reassure you that CAPG will work diligently to be a significant 
and credible stakeholder in all discussions related to community safety and police governance 
at the national level.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 

 Cathryn Palmer, President 
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